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BNZ announces changes to Executive Team

BNZ announced today that David Bullock, Director, Products and Technology, and Martin Gaskell,
Director, Customer Fulfilment Services, will be leaving BNZ, effective 1 July 2018.

BNZ’s Chief Executive Officer, Angela Mentis, acknowledged the significant contribution that Mr
Bullock and Mr Gaskell had both made in their time at BNZ.

Ms Mentis said the announcement of new executive appointments would be made in due course.
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